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 Head of sector of the Department 

of Data Dissemination of the State 

Statistical Committee of the Republic of 

Azerbaijan - Azer Ahmadov participated 

in the Joint OCHA/UNFPA workshop on 

"Information management and Guidelines 

on Data Issues in Humanitarian Crisis 

Situation" held in Almaty, Kazakhstan on 

13-16 May, 2013. Workshop was 

organized by United Nations Population 

Fund (UNFPA) and United Nations 

Office for the Coordination Humanitarian Affairs (UNOCHA). Representatives of 

Azerbaijan, Georgia, Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Tajikistan, Turkmenistan, Uzbekistan and 

Armenia were participated in the workshop. Representatives of invited countries were the 

representatives of Ministry of Emergency Situations, Civil Defense Headquarters, 

Organizations of Cartography and National Statistical Bodies. The representatives of 

Azerbaijan were consisting of the State Statistical Committee, Ministry of Emergency 

Situations, the State Committee of Land and Cartography.  

The main theme of the workshop was dedicated to the overcome the crisis in 

emergency situations and use of “Guidelines on Data Issues in Humanitarian Crisis Situation” 

published by UNFPA in 2010. 

The last day of the workshop the representative of the State Statistical Committee 

chaired to the workshop and gave his suggestions and recommendations to the participants of 

the workshop on above mentioned theme.  

  

 

  

 

 


